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Monroe County Department of Public Health Warns of Potential 

Exposure to COVID-19 at Grace Road Church in Rochester 
 

 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is alerting individuals who attended the 11 

a.m. service on Sunday, September 19, at Grace Road Church, 50 Liberty Pole Way in 

Rochester, of a possible exposure to COVID-19. 

 

At least one individual in attendance Sunday has tested positive for COVID-19 and others may 

have come into close contact with that individual. 

 

Attendees experiencing COVID-like symptoms, regardless of vaccination status, and all 

unvaccinated attendees should immediately self-quarantine and contact MCDPH at (585)753-

5555.  

 

Attendees who are fully vaccinated and not currently experiencing COVID-19 symptoms should 

immediately get tested for COVID-19 and wear a mask in public indoor settings through Sunday, 

October 3, at minimum. If symptoms develop during this time, immediately self-quarantine and 

contact MCDPH at (585) 753-5555. 

 

In general, the Monroe County Department of Public Health does not comment on potential or 

confirmed cases of COVID-19 concerning specific individuals, businesses or institutions unless 

doing so is necessary to prevent or lessen a serious and imminent threat to public health. 

 


